
V.V.E. HOA Board Executive Meeting Minutes 

Friday, July 25, 2025 

The meeting commenced at 9:58 a.m.  In attendance were Bill “Spunk” Root 

(Vice President & Architecture), Linda Hanson (Secretary), Beverly Mayeux 

(Treasurer), Rick Grimsley (Safety & Security), and Gene Miller (Landscaping). 

Debra Anderson (President) and Betty Biggs (Reservations) were absent. 

The following additional rules for pool use, effective immediately, were 

established. 

No running 

No jumping in pool 

No yelling 

No screaming 

No more than four (4) guests per resident at one time * 

No music * 

Clean up after yourselves. 

V.V.E. is not liable for any injuries. 

*Exception for reserved private parties 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:33 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Linda Hanson, Secretary 


